
PCC.III/DEC.8 (IV-96) 
 
 

The Fourth meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee III: Radiocommunications 
decided that the Executive Secretary submit to the member administrations the document PCC.III 
319/96 whereby the United States delegation presented a proposal to carry out a test program on 

frequency sharing by non-geoestationary satellite mobile systems. 
 

 


